Lake Boon Commission 1/16/01 Meeting

Meeting commenced at 7:58pm with all Commissioners present.

Minutes of 12/12/00 meeting approved.

Lee Heron's patrol hours approved and given to John Toole to submit.

A ten-minute open forum at each meeting was approved.

LBC approved two subcommittees be formed under the direction of the LBC to handle the submission of a notice of intent in each town (Stow&Hudson) and work on the approval process for drawdown and weed management. The Committee Members are:

Drawdown: Conray Wharff,LBC Deb Schuman and Georgie Smith from Friends of Lake Boon.

Weed Management: John Toole and Cindy Curley LBC, David Gray, Lake Boon Association.

Connie dispersed copies of the Lycott report addressing drawdown and well studies. Connie will compile comments from the LBC, FLB and LBA and submit to Lee Lyman (Lycott Co.) to address in the next LBC meeting 1/30/01.

The Town of Stow yearly report was tabled until the Lycott study is finalized and details can be added to the report.

The review of the notices of intent for drawdown and weed management was tabled until the next meeting.

Lee Heron (Lake Boon Commission Patrol Officer) was directed to investigate the powerboat partially submerged near the Stow dam.

The Commission discussed the need to meet with Bill Rigley to determine the scope of authority and responsibility the Commission has.

Meeting adjourned at 9:37pm.

JAN 3 1 2001